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REQUIRED ANNUAL NOTICE OF CTE OPPORTUNITIES 

 

Armada Area Schools 
 
The U.S. Office of Civil Rights Guidelines regarding Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, Title IX of the 
Education Amendments of 1972, and Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973 require all school 
districts to notify the public annually of Career and Technical Education (CTE) offerings and to give 
assurance of nondiscrimination on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, age, handicap or limited 
proficiency in English. 
 
The following state-approved Career and Technical Education programs are available to high school 
students at Armada High School for the 2024-2025 school year: 

• Construction Trades 

• Culinary Arts 

• Emergency Medical Technician 

• Finance 

• Health Occupations 

• Heavy Machine Operator (Richmond) 

• Marketing 

• Public Safety 

• Small Engine Repair 

• Teacher Cadet 
 

 
Interested students should consult with their counselor concerning prerequisites for these programs.  All 
Career and Technical Education programs and other non-CTE occupational programs follow the Board of 
Education policies of nondiscrimination on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, age, handicap or 
limited proficiency in English in all activities and in employment. 
 
For general information about these vocational education programs contact: 

 
Mark Gosciewski 
Associate Principal 
Armada High School 
23655 Armada Center Rd. 
Armada, MI  48005 
(586)  784-2411 
 

Inquiries concerning equal opportunity on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, age, handicap or 
limited proficiency in English should be directed to: 
 

Michael Musary 
Superintendent 
Armada Area Schools 
74500 Burk St. 
Armada, MI  48005 
(586) 784-2112 


